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Driving Course
Block A

Times

DRIVING COURSE 
Block A

Drive your vehicle

Driving Course 
Block A

Times

Driving Course
Block A

Drive your vehicle

Tent A
Pink Flag
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Tent B
Orange Flag

Vehicle Recovery

Overland Expo Training Overland Expo Training Overland Expo Training Overland Expo Training Overland Expo Training Overland Expo Training Overland Expo Training

8.:30 - 9:30

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

9:00 - 10:00

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

8:30-9:30

Vehicle Systems / Tools of 
the Trade

How does my vehicle work 
and what do I need to 

carry with me?

First Aid Preparedness: 
Stop the Bleed First Aid 

Training
A hands on look at 

critical care 
intervention in the 

field. Bleeding can be 
life threatening. Learn 

how to manage a variety 
of scenarios.

9:30-9:45 Transfer Break 10:00-10:15 Transfer Break 9:30-9:45 Transfer Break Transfer Break

9:45 - 10:45

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

(WOMEN ONLY)

10:15-11:15

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

(WOMEN ONLY)

9:45-10:45

10:45-11:00 Transfer Break 11:15-11:30 Transfer Break 10:45-11:00

11:00-12:00

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

11:30-12:30

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

11:00-12:00

12:00-12:30 Lunch 12:30-13:00 Lunch 12:00-13:00 Lunch Lunch

12:30-13:30

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

(WOMEN ONLY)

13:00-14:00

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

(WOMEN ONLY)

13:00-14:00

13:30-13:45 Transfer Break 14:00-14:15 Transfer Break 14:00-14:15

13:45-14:45

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

14:15-15:15

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

14:15-15:15

14:45-15:00 Transfer Break 15:15-1530 Transfer Break 15:15-1530 Transfer Break Transfer Break

15:00-16:00

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

15:30-16:30

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

15:30-16:30

16:00-16:15 Transfer Break 16:30-16:45 Transfer Break 16:30-16:45

16:15-17:15

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

16:45-17:45

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

16:45-17:45

How stuck am I and what 
equipment do I need?
Calculate how stuck you 

are and learn what 
equipment is suitable for 

the task.

Other Recovery Skills 
Tricks and Techniques

This fun class is an in depth 
look at other tools and 

techniques available to us 
to help us effect a safe 

recovery.
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Overland Expo Training

Overland Expo Training Schedule PNW 2024

Using Your Vehicle 
Mounted Winch

Use your vehicle mounted 
winch in a wide variety of 

ways using different 
equipment and 

techniques.

Vehicle Preparation and 
Diagnosis

This in depth hands on 
class looks at a wide range 

of topics to ensure you 
prepare your vehicle 

correctly for your next 
adventure.

Repairing Your Vehicle 
Learn how to make repairs 
to your vehicle prior to the 
trail. This hands on class is 

a must.
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Trail Repair
A hands on look at how to 
make trail repairs to get 
you home or back to the 

pavement.



Saturday

TIME SATURDAY TIME SATURDAY TIME SATURDAY SATURDAY

Driving Course
Block A

Times

DRIVING COURSE 
Block A

Drive your vehicle

Driving Course 
Block A

Times

Driving Course
Block A

Drive your vehicle

Tent A
Pink Flag
Maintenance

Tent B
Orange Flag

Vehicle Recovery

Overland Expo Training Overland Expo Training Overland Expo Training Overland Expo Training Overland Expo Training Overland Expo Training Overland Expo Training

8.:30 - 9:30

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

9:00 - 10:00

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

8:30-9:30

Vehicle Systems / Tools of 
the Trade

How does my vehicle work 
and what do I need to 

carry with me?

First Aid Preparedness: 
Stop the Bleed First Aid 

Training
A hands on look at 

critical care 
intervention in the 

field. Bleeding can be 
life threatening. Learn 

how to manage a variety 
of scenarios

9:30-9:45 Transfer Break 10:00-10:15 Transfer Break 9:30-9:45 Transfer Break Transfer Break

9:45 - 10:45

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

10:15-11:15

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

9:45-10:45

10:45-11:00 Transfer Break 11:15-11:30 Transfer Break 10:45-11:00

11:00-12:00

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

11:30-12:30

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

11:00-12:00

12:00-12:30 Lunch 12:30-13:00 Lunch 12:00-13:00 Lunch Lunch

12:30-13:30

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

(WOMEN ONLY)

13:00-14:00

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

(WOMEN ONLY)

13:00-14:00

13:30-13:45 Transfer Break 14:00-14:15 Transfer Break 14:00-14:15

13:45-14:45

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

14:15-15:15

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

14:15-15:15

14:45-15:00 Transfer Break 15:15-1530 Transfer Break 15:15-1530 Transfer Break Transfer Break

15:00-16:00

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

(WOMEN ONLY)

15:30-16:30

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

(WOMEN ONLY)

15:30-16:30

16:00-16:15 Transfer Break 16:30-16:45 Transfer Break 16:30-16:45

16:15-17:15

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

16:45-17:45

Trail Course Driving 
Experience

Learn how to use your 
vehicle to it’s fullest 
potential and how to 

ensure you bring it home in 
one piece.

16:45-17:45

Overland Expo Training Schedule PNW 2024

Overland Expo Training
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Vehicle Preparation and 
Diagnosis

This in depth hands on 
class looks at a wide range 

of topics to ensure you 
prepare your vehicle 

correctly for your next 
adventure.

How stuck am I and what 
equipment do I need?
Calculate how stuck you 

are and learn what 
equipment is suitable for 

the task.

Repairing Your Vehicle 
Learn how to make repairs 
to your vehicle prior to the 
trail. This hands on class is 

a must.

Using Your Vehicle 
Mounted Winch

Use your vehicle mounted 
winch in a wide variety of 

ways using different 
equipment and 

techniques.

Trail Repair
A hands on look at how to 
make trail repairs to get 
you home or back to the 

pavement.

Other Recovery Skills 
Tricks and Techniques

This fun class is an in depth 
look at other tools and 

techniques available to us 
to help us effect a safe 

recovery.
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